
 

Dear Pastor and Prayer Supporter, 

Recent Open Doors: As we come to the close of another year, we wanted to take a moment to reflect on God's incredible 

provision and the many doors of opportunity He has opened for our family in ministry. We are so grateful for your unwavering 

prayers, support, and partnership, which have been a constant source of encouragement throughout 2024. 

This year, we had a full schedule of ministry, both at home and abroad. After being required to leave Honduras for paperwork 

purposes early in the year, we spent a short time in Washington, where we were blessed with opportunities to participate in 

church ministries, visit supporting churches, and continue sharing about the work in Honduras.  

This year’s International Pastors' Training Conference in July was a major focus. Months of preparation went into making this 

event as impactful as possible, from property repairs and landscaping to securing materials for the pastors. Through the Sponsor-

a-Pastor Project, over 100 pastors were sponsored, and we were able to provide over 200 pastors with Bibles, teaching materials, 

and life-changing sessions which were an encouragement to the pastors. Through the conference, there was a sweet spirit of 

gratitude, and we sincerely believe that God was glorified throughout.  

As we entered the third quarter of the year, we continued to be involved in various local ministries, including outreach efforts 

with the law enforcement and presidential military. We also made significant progress on our property, including the 

construction in our dining hall, improvements to our Internet system, and landscaping development. 

As the holidays rolled around, we began our furlough in Washington to focus on raising additional support and moving my 

mother up to Washington. We also continued our Spanish language studies and were highly involved in the ministry here at 

Faith with several large back-to-back events, including our missions conference, the Mexico pastor’s conference, and Preacher’s 

Delight. 

Upcoming Projects/Events:  

Looking ahead, we are excited about the future and the many opportunities that God has in store for us. We are especially 

encouraged by the new partnerships being formed and the ongoing work in Honduras. As we prepare for the upcoming year, we 

ask that you continue to pray with us for God’s will for the ongoing residency process (which continues to force us out of the 

country every three months) and for continued open doors to nshare the gospel and minister to God’s people. Thank you again 

for your faithful partnership and prayers. We are continually humbled by God’s faithfulness and look forward to what God will 

accomplish in 2025! 

 
 
 

For His Glory, 

The Lane Family 
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